CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

PLANNING DEPARTMENT — Development Review Services

May 2, 2014

Richard J. Berry, Mayor

Fred Arfman, P.E.

Isaacson & Arfman, P.A.

128 Monroe St. NE

Albuquerque, New Mexico 87108

RE: Hope Plaza Subdivision (Lots 1 -6) File: C20-D064
Grading & Drainage Plan for Grading Permit & Work Order
PE Stamp: 4-28-2014

Dear Mr. Arfman:

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 4/28/14, the subject
Grading and Drainage Plan is approved for Grading Permit and Work Order (#745785).

Residential Building Permits will be conditioned upon Pad Certification, to Hydrology

PO Box 1293 Section, of compliance with this Grading Plan.

If you have questions, please email me or telephone 505-924-3994.

Albuquerque
Sincerely,

- /%7% %/g

Gregory R. Olson, P.E.
Senior Engineer

www.cabq.gov
Orig: Drainage file: C20/D064
c.pdf Addressee via Email FredA @IAcivil.com
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